14 April 2015

Dear Ms Wilyman

Thank you for your email.

Unfortunately I am not in a position to make comment on the legality of the Government's vaccination policies.

However you may wish to raise these issues with the Australian Health Ethics Committee, which is part of the National Health and Medical Research Council (see: http://www.nhmrc.gov.au/about/committees-nhmrc/australian-health-ethics-committee-ahec), who may be in a better position to comment on the legality.

Kind regards,

Tim Wilson

Tim Wilson

Human Rights Commissioner

Australian Human Rights Commission

Level 3, 175 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 GPO Box 5218, Sydney NSW 2001 T +61 2 9284 9836 M +61 418 228 465 F +61 2 9284 9794 E tim.wilson@humanrights.gov.au W www.humanrights.gov.au